
 

 

 

 

 

19 February 2024 

Outcome of Investment Review 

Dear Lorne 

Our committee has received correspondence from the Deputy Minister for Arts, Sport and Tourism 

regarding the future of National Theatre Wales, which we discussed in our meeting on 8 February. 

Unfortunately, it seems that no options for future support will be forthcoming from the Welsh 

Government, and so we would encourage you to make use of the transitional support that is being 

made available through the Arts Council. I appreciate that this is not the news you had hoped for. We 

have written, as a committee, to the Arts Council to obtain further information about the processes 

involved in the transitional support that’s available. 

I can only imagine how unsettling a period this will be for you as an organisation, and that your 

priority over the coming weeks will be to provide care and support to your staff. I know that you are 

very concerned for the welfare of individual members of your team, and so I really do hope that 

support is being made available to you. As a committee, we really do wish you all every success in 

your future endeavours.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Delyth Jewell MS 

Committee Chair 
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Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


